
 

 

 

Lanesfield Primary School Newsletter  

Message from our Head Teacher 

 

This half term seems to be flying by.  You will see from the photos; lots of       

exciting events.  I can hardly believe we only have two weeks left. 

 

Indigo and Lilac had a very busy and productive SATs week with all children 

completing year 6 SATs tests.  We are so proud of them. 

 

Year 2 will be working on special work and becoming secret agents for the next 

two weeks.  Indigo and Lilac will be enjoying Topic week. 

 

The rest of this term we have lots of exciting events; Weston, Ingestre, Towers and 

lots more.  Please look out for more 

 information. 
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Top Attendance: 

 

• Lilac 94.8% 

• Green 94.3% 

• Purple 94.2% 

Diary Dates 

May 

9th to 12th - Year 6 SATs 

11th Blue class trip 

17th Y6 photos  

18th Red class trip 

23rd Indigo Class trip 

23rd Singing in the rain - Choir 

23rd Meetings for new Nursery and  

Reception parents. 

24th Y6 Bowling - Lilac 

26th Y6 Bowling - Indigo 

 

Half term - Monday 29th May to Friday 

2nd June 

 

June 

5th Inset Day 

6th Y4 Multiplication checks 

8th Upper KS2 Sports day (Y5 and Y6) 

12th Year 1 Phonics screening checks 

12th Healthy eating week 

12th Topic week 

13th Army workshops for Y6 

15th Lower KS2 Sports day (Y3 and Y4) 

15th Macbeth workshop for Y6 

20th KS1 Sports day (Y1 and Y2) 

22nd Y6 trip 

22nd Pink and Yellow class trip 

23rd Y6 trip 
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Well done to the following children who have received Merit Certificates 

 

For History: Imaan, Amber, Star, Sianna, Autumn, Clarissa, Elijus, Summer-Leigh, 

Evie, Sophia, Darcee, Andrew, Alice, Archie, Diya, Max, Harnoor, Ollie. 

For writing: Tavleen, Avlen, Melina, Omer, Logan, Savannah, 

Harnoor, Harold, Alaa, Kimpreet, Jay, Adeel, Kornelia, Elleah, 

Adam, Zenya, Inaayah, Simas. 

Reception Open session photos 

 

Facebook 

Following feedback from 

parent questionnaire all 

information posted on 

Facebook will now also 

be   posted on our   

website enabling all 

parents to view.  Here is 

the link to follow: 

 

 https://

www.lanesfieldprimary.

co.uk/news  

https://www.lanesfieldprimary.co.uk/news
https://www.lanesfieldprimary.co.uk/news
https://www.lanesfieldprimary.co.uk/news
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Butterfly class photos of Dudley Zoo trip 

Coronation Celebration Photos 
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Yellow Class photos of visit to the Locksmith’s museum 

Pink Class photos of visit to the Mosque 

 


